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Abstract

This document contains the meeting minutes from the TGT Task Group Teleconference on June 1, 2006.



Roll Call (more may have attended – please send updates to TG Chair):

Alexander, Tom
Emmelmann, Marc
Fernald, Royce
Foegelle, Michael
Pirzada, Fahd
Sharma, Neeraj
Shellhammer, Steve
Ward, Dennis
Warren, Craig
Wright, Charles
Proceedings:

The teleconference started at 9.05 AM PST. Tom Alexander was appointed secretary.

Charles went over the proposed agenda as posted on the reflector. The agenda was accepted without dissent.

He notified the group about the IEEE-SA patent bylaws.

A discussion on whether teleconferences should be 90 minutes took place. It was decided that the group would stick to 60 minutes.

Charles went over the May meeting proceedings including motions affecting the draft, and other presentations.

Charles welcomed Steve Shellhammer, chair of 802.19. Steve spoke about analysis and simulation for coexistence vs. measurement, as well as coexistence metrics.

Measuring the impact of Bluetooth devices on 802.11 devices was discussed.

Uri's presentation at Jacksonville on Bluetooth/WLAN coexistence (#11-06/0741r0) was noted. Steve proposed that he could facilitate a review of subject material on this topic by the 802.19 TAG.

Steve said that TGT could send over a copy of the text of any proposals for review by 802.19 before they were voted on, or TGT presenters could make their presentations to 802.19 at the July meeting.

Charles then discussed the draft 0.8 internal review, the procedures for which were outlined in 11-06/0828r0, and the spreadsheet for which is in 11-06/0829r0. He explained the reasons for the internal review, and talked about the process.

Tom said that the draft had been in Harry Worstell's hands since May 31 and should be posted by June 1. Charles noted that this internal review is not an official proceeding.

The previous comments on the issues list would be grandfathered in.

Charles said that he would upload a new revision of 11-06/0828r0 stating that the end date for the internal review would be July 11, and naming Tom as an alternate contact point.

There being no further business, Charles closed the teleconference at 9.45 AM. 

Next Teleconference:

June 15, 2006.
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